
Grateful, Thankful, Blessed Once again, YOU DID IT, St. Andrew’s! 

 

On Sunday, November 5th the Church School children sold cookies after the morning 
worship service to raise funds to buy a couple of special gifts for our 6 year old sponsor 
child, Joud, who is from Haiti.   We do 2 extra gifts a year so that Joud receives something 
for her birthday, and something for Christmas. We heard from Joud that last year her 
mother used her birthday money from us to buy fabric to make her a new dress.   Well… 
because of your generosity, we have money for birthday and Christmas gifts for more than 
one year, plus the Faith Formation Team will be making a decision about how else to use 
some of the money for other mission projects.  Thanks to ALL OF YOU, we raised $495.  
Apparently, the way to a Presbyterian’s heart is partly through cookies.  Bless your generous 
hearts!!    ~ Deb 

 

 


